
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Holmes Construction Bid Approval (Bid 1E) 
 
DATE:  February 13, 2018 
 
On December 20, 2017, sealed bids were publicly opened which included excavation, site 
utilities, structural steel and concrete. Two bids, structural steel and concrete, were already 
approved by the Board in January 2018. The two remaining bids were not yet awarded because 
FAC recommend that site utilities and excavation work be performed by the same contractor.  
 
The original recommendations are listed below: 
 

 
 
On January 31, 2018, combined site utilities and excavation bids were publicly open. The 
results are below: 
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Based on the information above, the most qualified bidder is J.S. Riemer. Bulley & Andrews’ 
recommendation was discussed at the February 6th FAC meeting and the committee agreed 
with this recommendation. However, Bid package 1A and 1B must be rejected before this site 
utilities and excavation package (1E) can be approved by the Board. 
 

 


